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Pledge 

TUCO will promote Peas Please among its membership and will 

engage directly with members between October 2018 and October 

2019 to encourage them to take action to move towards 2 portions 

of veg included as standard in a main meal. 

 

TUCO will support its members with monitoring progress towards 

increasing the amount of veg on offer. 

This is a UK-wide pledge 

  

 

We will run a campaign aimed at our 600 members (which span universities, 

colleges, local authorities, schools and housing associations) and promote their 

engagement in Peas Please through a range of communications channels including 

social media, website, e-newsletter and our magazine. 

Monitoring 

This commitment will be 

implemented by October 

2019 

1 
This aligns with point 4 on the Commitments Framework  


